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 Join us for the PTH meeting every 3rd Wednesday of each month! 
 Zoom links will be shared prior to meetings. 

 Email the PTH at hawkhollowpth@gmail.com  
 Join us on Facebook!     Hawk Hollow Elementary PTH 
 Check out HH Spirit Wear! https://inspired-design.net/ 

 Parents & 

 Teachers of 

 Hawk Hollow 

        
 

  

PTH Board Members 
 

President: Janel Yaun 
Vice President: Corina Haslam 
2nd Vice President: Dana Gilpin 

Treasurer: Karen Skoric 
Co-Secretaries: Tami Hegadorn and 

Michele Luparello 

 

 April 12:  on-site Spring 

Book Fair begins! 

 

 April 21: Chipotle Dine Out 

Fundraiser 4-8pm 

 

 April 21: Virtual PTH 

Meeting at 6:30 

 

 April 30: Muffins with 

Moms orders due! Pickup 

will be May 7th.  Flyers will 

be sent home soon! 

 

 Two weeks prior to 

Mother’s Day: Spring 

Flower Fundraiser pickup 

(specific pickup date will be 

shared as soon as it is set) 

 

 May 3-7: Teacher 

Appreciation Week 

 

 May 17-21: Walk for the 

Hawks (more info coming 

soon!) 

 

 

April 2021 Newsletter 

This year’s Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3rd-7th. 

The PTH would love to have your help in showing 

HH’s staff how much we appreciate them! The 

Teacher Appreciaton Committee is organzing a Grab 

‘n’ Go Breakfast as well as a Mystery Bag Raffle to 

show our gratitude. If you would like to donate, 

   please click here for the Amazon 

   wish list. $5-$10 gift cards are also 

    appreciated. Email Michele at 

     mluparello@yahoo.com 

            for more information. 

    The in-school Spring Book Fair 

    will be April 12th-15th, but you 

    can start shopping online now 

through April 16th at this link! More details to come!

        

  Being a part of the PTH board is a great 

way   to stay involved with all the school  

  activities! Currently, there are two 2nd 

Vice-President positions open. If you are interested 

in running for any board position, contact Dana at 

 danalwoj@gmail.com for more information.  

Muffins with Mom 
 

The PTH has organized a virtual 

Muffins with Moms this year to 

celebrate the moms, aunts, 

grandmothers, and sisters who are 

special to us. Please share a photo 

enjoying muffins with your special 

    lady on Sunday, May 9th on 

      the PTH Facebook page! 

Playground Update! 

The PTH is grateful for all the 

contributions made to our 

fundraising efforts that made it 

possible to purchase new   

   playground equipment.    

      We cannot wait to see 

the            students’ excitement  

                 after Spring break! 

Join the PTH! 

Show your support for the PTH by becoming 

a member. Simply fill out this form and 

return to the school with your donation. 
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2020/2021 Hawk Hollow PTH Membership Form 

  

 Your donation to the PTH goes to support many programs that we host throughout 

the year as well as teacher resources. Each year, we work to bring families and teachers 

together, making an environment for our students to thrive! Our volunteers and 

fundraising efforts are essential to these events and special projects like our new 

playground equipment. 

 

 Parent Name(s) _________________________________________ 

 Home Address __________________________________________ 

 Phone Numbers Home: _______________   Cell: ________________ 

 Email Address ___________________________________________ 

 

 Names of Children Attending Hawk Hollow Elementary:  

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 

PTH Membership Donation 

"Life is like an echo - what you send out comes back." - Unknown 

Qty Description of Items Cost Per Item 

  PTH Family Membership $15.00  

  Add'l Tax-Deductible Voluntary Donation *          $     

  Grand Total Donation Amount          $     
 

 Please make out your donation check to Hawk Hollow PTH. 

 Online payments may be made at our CheddarUp page at this link. 

 * Tax Deduction Form will be provided via email for voluntary donations. 

https://2020-membership-donation.cheddarup.com/


 

SCHOOL SPIRIT 

TASTES GREAT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Make dinner a selfless act by joining us for a fundraiser to support Hawk Hollow 

PTH. Come in to the Chipotle at 396 W Army Trail Rd in Bloomingdale on 
Wednesday, April 21st between 4:00pm and 8:00pm. 

Bring in this flyer, show it on your smartphone or tell the cashier you’re 
supporting the cause to make sure that 33% of the proceeds will be donated to 

Hawk Hollow PTH. 

NEW! ORDER ONLINE FOR PICKUP 

Use code MHP23L7 before checkout in ‘promo’ field. Orders placed on Chipotle.com or through the 
Chipotle app for pickup using this unique code will be counted towards the fundraiser. 

All online orders must be placed for pickup at the same time/location of the fundraiser. Delivery cannot be counted at this time. Gift 
card purchases during fundraisers do not count towards total donated sales, but purchases made with an existing gift card will 

count. $150 minimum event sales required to receive any donation. 


